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NEWSLETTER 
of the 

Ida.ho Chapter 
of . the 

Wildl~fe ;ociety 

Please consider this the annual report to the membership as required by the 
By laws of the Idaho Chapter of the Wildlife Society. 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS 

The fpl lowing nomine~s were e l ected to serve as officers for the coming biennium 
starting January 1, 1968; 

President Elmer Ro Norberg 
Vice President El wood G. Bizeau 
Secretary~Treasurer Keith Bayha 

A total of 18 persons sent in bal l ots accompanied by their membership dues for 
1968. 

·FINANCIAL STATEMENT 

At the close of the 1966 calendar year the Chapter had ,a balance on hand of $48075. 
I ncome i n 1967, inc l uding dues payments for 1968, total ed $38.00 and expenditures 
$13.64. The balance on hand as of January 1 1 1968 i s $73011. 

ACCOMPLISHMENTS 

The annual business meeting as required by the By= l aws of the Chapter was held in 
April, 1967 in conjunction with the Northwest Section Meeting at Moscow, Idaho. 

A summer field meeting was he ld .June 28-30 at Island Park in southeastern Idaho. On 
the first day, members participated in an early morning goose banding operation on 
Island Park Reservoir, fol l owed by an afternoon of research and management reports. 
The second day was a Show~Me trip into the Sand Creek Ranch and Juniper Hills big 
game management area in Fremont County with Dick Wil son of the Idaho Fish and Game 
Department serving as chief of party. Everyone present enjoyed an excellent 
barbecue cooked by Dick's wife, Rose, at the Sand Creek Ranch headquarters. 

The officers for the 1965=67 biennial period want to take this opportunity to thank 
everyone who helped support the Chapter during that peri od and urge the members of the 
parent society living in Idaho to join the I daho Chapter _and support it during the 
coming biennial period. · · · 

Elmer R. -Norberg 
Secretary~Treasurer 
Idaho Chapter Wildlife Society 


